
A HUGE thank you for your continued involvement in your 
child’s education.  It’s such a pleasure for me to come to work 
each morning and see nineteen smiling, happy fourth graders 
ready and eager to learn.  This is truly such a special class! 
May God’s blessings bring peace and warmth this autumn 
season.   

Dear Fourth Grade Parents, 

 

 What a wonderful, fun-filled 
September!  We learned all about place value, 
microorganisms and the true 
meaning of the importance of 
being a disciple of God!!  We are 
currently working on making salt 
dough relief maps of California 

and can’t wait for the owl pellet dissection lab where we further 
investigate the food chain.   

 October is a busy month for us!!  We will 
begin our new novel, Island of the Blue Dolphins 
and finish up typing our All About Me essays in 
computer class.  In honor of All Saints and All Souls 
day we will be setting up a remember table in our 
classroom.  Students will be selecting a saint to 
research and write a report.  More information on 
the report will be coming home in the next few 
weeks.  We will also be decorating sugar skulls and 
making flower headbands and masks in remembrance 
of Dia de los Muertos. 

 We finished reading the novel Wonder by, R.J. 
Palacio and it was life changing.  This novel is being made into a 
movie and coming to theaters in November, my hope is that we can 
see it together as a class.  I highly recommend this book- it’s 
fabulous and has such a beautiful message about the power to 
always choose KIND. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

With gratitude,   

Mrs. Flores aflores@holytrinityhawks.com 

Please feel free to email me anytime with questions or concerns 

 

FOURTH GRADE 

October 18th Lake Murray 

December 7th Mission San Diego de Alcala 

January 9th Mission San Luis Rey 


